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May 5, 1959

Mr. A. R. Kendrick
Qil Conservation Commaission
Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Supplement NW 4694 and NW 4721

Dear Al:
Reference is made to your letter of April 30, 1959.

The Egan-Hammond No. 5 - G 25-27-8 was a non-marginal
well prior to 2-26-59. Since this was a workover, its non-marginal
classification is effective as of the date of connection which was 2-26-59,
therefore, NW 4694 is correct. The 7166 MCF which was to be transferred
from Great Lakes No. 2 Hammond to the Egan No. 7 was inadvertently
omitted from NW 4721 due to the change in operators name. A supplement
will be issued in the next few days giving the Egan No. 7 the benefit of the
unit status of 7166 MCF. This will be issued in the form of additional

allowable.
Very truly yours,
ELVIS A, UTZ ee—
Gas Engineer SR fi N
EERECREL AN
EAU:omg L RE Y

cc: Mr. John Egan




